
 
 

April 21, 2025 
 
 

Tentatively, April 28th-May 1st 2025, construction will begin on Old 
West Rd. and Palmer Rd. These roads will be closed to all through 
traffic, meaning vehicles passing through are prohibited, with the 
exception of the residents living on the road within the affected area, 
emergency vehicles, and school buses. 
 
 
  


